
Thank you for your consideration on this topic. There has been a major uptick in extremely noisy cars on the roads, especially at 
night. These cars wake up residents just by driving by because of the level of noise. Currently the police don’t have a reliable way to 
tackle this problem, so I appreciate what this bill aims to do. 


